
                           THE VILLAGE AT HIGHLANDS RANCH SUBASSOCIATION


                   Annual Meeting 


                 May 25, 2021
The Annual Meeting of the Village at Highlands Ranch Subassociation was called to order at 10:05 A.M.by President, Roy Liljehorn.

Purpose of the Annual Meeting

Mr. Liljehorn noted that the purpose of the Annual Meeting was to elect two members of The Village Subassociation to the Board of Directors.
                    
Proof of Notice

The document is available upon request.
Reading of Minutes
The motion was made from the floor to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the previous members meeting.
State of the Village Report
Mr. McGrath noted that due to the 2021 blizzard expense that certain projects may be delayed.

Election of Directors and HRCA Delegate
Nominated were Roy Liljehorn and Roch McGrath. There being no additional nominations the two nominees were elected by acclamation. 

ARC Annual Report

Tony Hjelmstad named the current committee members of the committee, noted the number of request and approvals, explained that all exterior modifications must be approved in writing by the ARC prior to installation, and noted two rules updates in regard to the defining of Employees vs. Residents, and the displaying of Christmas decorations in the Common Areas.  These updates are available on the website.

HRCA Delegate Report

Terri Hjelmstad noted the job of the delegate is to pass on information about the HRCA, Rec cEnters will be opening with greater attendance allowed, the 4th of July parade and fireworks are scheduled, remodel of the Eastridge Rec Center is in planning as is a senior Center.   Ms. Hjelmstad will also send email updates to those who wish to participate.  
Social Club Report
Janet McGrath noted the various activities organized by the club (newsletter distribution, welcome committee, plantings at guard shacks, monthly lunches and breakfasts, gazebo parties, picnic, pizza party, chili party, Christmas party, decorations, and requested a $30 donation by all interested.

Membership Input
Mr. Liljehorn noted that Phase III painting will begin late September and in to October,  the turf is looking good due to recent rainfall but will haze out as summer get in full swing without rain, and reminded all of the parking rules and the Board intends to keep enforcing those rules. 

Adjournment
There being no other business to come before this meeting, upon motion duly made, the meeting was adjourned at 10:40 A.M.                                                                                   

